

May 4, 2015

Dear Friend,

For the last eight years we have been on the same team of helping policyholders. This year I am facing a primary opponent and I am going to need some help from you.

Early in my first term as your Insurance Commissioner I told you that I understood the important roles that agents play in protecting consumers and serving the industry.

Most of the time, you wear the hat of a friend. For this reason, it has been a priority for me to make you the go-to person for insurance needs in our state. Furthermore, it is my responsibility to provide you with the tools that you need to protect our people when disaster does strike.

I have worked hard to implement changes that better equip you to serve your customers, and to ensure that we have a qualified agent/broker task force in our state. We continue our on-going efforts to modernize the way that business is done in the department to make it easier for you and the other agents.

However, we are not done yet. I plan to continue implementing changes that improve the way we do business in the Insurance Commissioner's office, but the next step is to win re-election on August 4, 2015 and I am asking for your vote.

I am asking you to support me with a \$200.00 minimum contribution. If we have 1000 agents contribute \$200.00, we will have what we need to mount the campaign that shall lead us to victory. I do realize times are tight, and if you cannot write a check for \$200.00, I'd ask you to consider a smaller contribution.

I'm looking forward to continuing to improve the office of the Insurance Commissioner and the tools and services we can offer you; our agent and our friend.

Thank you in advance for your support, and remember my line is always open. Do not hesitate to call me at 601-359-3581 if I can be of service to you or your customers on insurance matters.

My best Regards,

Mike Chaney